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May, 2005 
 
 
REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE FROM ALASKA RESIDENTS: 
 
The Alaska Department of Fish and Game and the Alaska Department of Natural Resources are 
requesting help from the public and agency personnel in collecting information on specific rivers and 
streams throughout Alaska.  While we have extensive knowledge of Alaska’s water bodies, specific 
information is still needed on many of the state’s 14 million acres of inland navigable lakes and rivers.  
In particular, we need information from individuals who have used these waters so we can catalogue 
historical and contemporary use, as well as hydrological characteristics.  Any personal observations 
and concerns are also helpful and appreciated.  
 
Attached is a questionnaire to be completed with any accurate details you can provide.  Sign the form 
preferably witnessed by a notary or Post Office employee.  The information you provide will help the 
Departments in addressing access, management, and ownership issues that are increasing throughout 
the state. 
 
Return to: 
ANILCA PROGRAM 
Access/Navigability Section 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
333 Raspberry Road 
Anchorage, Alaska  99518 
ATTN: J. Westlund 
907 267-2541 


